
Time began: 20.35pm 
Time ended: 20.45pm 

DARLEY WARD COMMITTEE  
05 August 2009, West End Bowls Club 
 
Present:  Councillor Martin Repton (Chair), Councillor John-Paul Keane, 

Councillor Finbar Richards 
  Pop Gill – Neighbourhood Manager, Advisor to Committee  
 
07/09 Apologies for Absence 
None 
 
08/09 Late Items Introduced by the Chair 
Nomination for Board membership 
 
09/09 Declarations of Interest 
None 
 
10/09 Minutes of the previous meeting  
The minutes of the previous meeting were approved as a true record.  
 
11/09 Derby City Council Funding Allocation 2009/10 
The Ward Committee approves the allocation of funds of the Darley 
Neighbourhood Board Community Budget for the following purposes: 
 
Detail Amount £ 
Little Chester Residents Association £500 
 
The Ward Committee reserves the decision on awarding a further £1,685 for 
the Victorian notice board. The association is requested to provide further 
details of costings and quotes. 
 
The Ward Committee approves the allocation of funds of the Darley 
Neighbourhood Board Highways Award for the following purposes: 
 
Detail Amount £ 
DCC – Highways & Transport, University Parking 
Action Plan, Broadway Cottages grass verge 
conversion to hard standing 

£10,000 

 
The Ward Committee approves the allocation of funds of the Darley 
Neighbourhood Board Corporate Reserves – Highways, Community 
Safety, Youth Provision for the following purposes: 
 
Detail Amount £ 
DCC – Highways & Transport, University Parking 
Action Plan, Markeaton Park, underwriting of revenue 
costs. 

£6,000 

 



Resolved  
That the allocation of funds set out be approved by the Ward Committee 
 
The Ward Committee has rejected allocation of funds of the Darley 
Neighbourhood Board for the following purposes: 
 
Wheeldon Avenue Group - £643 on the grounds that the group has previously 
been funded, and there is no indication of sustainability. The project appears 
to rely on yearly contributions from the Neighbourhood Board. 
 
12/09 Review of Board Membership 2009/10 
 
The Ward Committee has reviewed applications for membership of the Darley 
Neighbourhood Board and approves the following application 
 
John Brittain   Resident 
 
12/09 Meeting closed at 8.45 
 


